
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your Calendars!!  

Christian Stewardship Services (CSS) is now in the second half of their Winter Conversation 

Series. 
The upcoming evening Webinars are on February 27 (Joint accounts), March11 (Best choice for Executor and 

POA) and March 27 (One receipt and online giving); Don't miss them. You can find the RSVP links on our 

website at Events . 

CSS can assist you in the preparation of your Will, or help you with your regular or preparation of major gifts. 

These services are available to any CRC member without charge, or obligation. If you have decided in 

your heart to give, we can help! 

Follow us on Instagram and Facebook. 

 

Carol Monteiro  

Marketing & Partner Relations Coordinator 

Email: carolm@csservices.ca 

Phone:(800) 267-8890 ext. 213   
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The Lethbridge Pregnancy Care Centre (LPCC) is seeking your help in finding a 
strong candidate to fill the full-time position of Client Services Director.  

 
 We are looking for an individual with strong leadership skills who displays flexibility, and spiritual 
maturity.  The job posting can be found here: https://lethbridgepregcentre.com/careers/ 

 
If you think of someone who may be a good fit for the Centre could you do us a favour?  Please tap 
them on the shoulder, tell them the gifts and strengths you see that God has placed on them, and 
encourage them to consider if the LPCC might be a good fit for them? 
 
The Client Services Director plays an integral part of our team.  The successful candidate will work 
closely with the leadership team to offer compassionate, trauma informed, and confidential care to our 
clients.  They will give leadership to the Centre volunteer teams, and any staff with direct client contact, 
equipping them to deliver the LPCC programs with excellence.  The role is both managerial and pastoral 
in nature, therefore the successful candidate will display leadership, organizational qualities, and a heart 
for ministry. 
  
Thank you for the many ways you continue to support the LPCC as we bring compassionate support 
and education to anyone experiencing unexpected pregnancy and pregnancy related losses, as well as 
programs encouraging healthy relationships. 
  

 

Kindly, 

Danielle Koop 
Executive Director 

https://lethbridgepregcentre.com/careers/


  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


